Evidence TL3a-4, Email P. Basciano S.T.A.B.L.E Program Contract

Thank you for the update! | will let you know for sure.

Have a great day!

Mason M. Meinhold

National Instructor Course Coordinator
The S.T.A.B.L.E. Program
435-655-8171

From: Basciano, Patricia <Patricia.Basciano@greenwichhospital.org>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 6:00 AM

To: 'Mason Meinhold’ <mason@stableprogram.org>

Subject: Update

Hi Mason,
Just wanted to provide an update:

The contract has been signed by our CNO Anna Cerra and | have forwarded the contract to our purchasing department for the PO. Once you
receive, can you please let me know what else will be needed.

Thanks,

Patricia Basciano
Nurse Manager

Greenwich Hospital
5 Perryridge Rd.
Greenwich, CT 06830
Phone:203-863-3585

Patlricia.Basciano@greenwichhospital.org

www.greenwichhospital.org
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